
House Committee on Healthcare members: HB 2510, sponsored by Representative Rachel Prusak (D-37), imposes government-
mandated standards for storing a firearm, rendering a person’s firearm useless when needed for self-defense.  This is a matter of 
personal responsibility, not government oversight. This hinders law abiding citizens by rendering their firearm useless in an 
emergency, and benefits criminals. I request that you not pass this bill.
Regards,
Jim Ratzlaff


